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Learning in Nursery
This week we are continuing our focus on 
healthy eating. We are also going to learn 
about how to take care of our 
environment.

Reading
Our book for this week is Oliver's Fruit 
Salad. We are going to talk about our 
favourite fruit. We will discuss how the 
fruit tastes and why we like that particular 
fruit.

Literacy
In Literacy we are learning how to handle 
books with care. We are also learning how 
to hold books the correct way and turn the 
pages. 

Phonics 

We have learnt the sounds s and t. Please 

support the children to learn how to write
these two sounds at home.

Maths 
We can see shapes all around us. This 
week we are learning the names of some 
2D shapes. Please talk about the different 
shapes you see on your way to and from 
school.

Story of the week 

Religious Education
In RE we are learning about 
what happened after the 
resurrection. The children are 
continuing to learn about 
what Jesus did after the 
resurrection .

Parents meetings
We are continuing to meet our parents to share all the 
wonderful and exciting things we learn in Nursery. We 
encourage parents to talk to the team all the time not only 
during our formal meetings.


